

Gisburn Road Community Primary School BARNOLDSWICK BB18 5LS

office@gisburnroad.com 01282 812287 gisburnroad.com

26th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers.

At Gisburn Road we love to hold discos throughout the year, for the whole school, which are extremely fun for all that attend. While some of you are experienced Gisburn Road 'disco-ers', I thought it would be useful to give some information.

Disco set up

We have a disco with a DJ (DJ Rich) in the main school hall. Drinks are included in the entry price and are unlimited. Year 4 classroom is the shop which sells: hotdogs (£1), sweets and crisps (50p each), tattoos and glow sticks (50p each). Year 5 is the 'quiet' room where children can go to do some colouring or calm activities if it gets a little too loud; this is manned by a teacher.

For the Halloween disco, we love fancy dress but **do not allow masks**. This is because they can be frightening for some children and we can't easily recognise who is who with masks on © Face paint is absolutely fine though.

Most staff stay to help, including Mrs Heaton for Reception class, so there are many adults around to help with buying items and taking part in the disco. It is a good idea if you send your child with spending money in a small bag in a zipped pocket or a purse/bag which they can carry on them.

Unfortunately, due to Health & Safety, parents are unable to stay at the disco as we would exceed the maximum number of people allowed in the hall at any one time. We know this makes some parents a little nervous but please be assured that if, for any reason, your child did need you, we would contact you straight away.

Dropping off and Collecting

Please bring your child in to main office from 6pm to register and pay - we will take them from you there.

At home time, 7:30pm, we operate a one-way system. Children sit in the hall – infants on one side, juniors on the other, and you come in via the main entrance and leave out of the tunnel exit at the back of the hall. This saves congestion.

If you have any further questions or queries please do not hesitate to come and ask.

Kind regards,

Mrs N Walker Mrs L Toor
Co-Headteacher Co-Headteacher







